
From: Dwight HoganCamp <dhogancamp@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2017 2:15 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No to the Northern Pass  
  
Dwight HoganCamp 
248 W Hil Rd 
Troy, NH 03465 
 
October 24, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I have heard some in MA think there is no reistance to this project. That is lie I drive those woods when I visit my 
family & there is no way they could do this without destroying God's woods & the animals as well as the towns in 
the Norths it that part or the state. It would add extra scaring from the power lines cut into the hillsides so the it 
will not be good for the state. No on Norhern Pass. Please do not approve this 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Dwight HoganCamp 
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